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Progress report
So far 60 persons from 19 countries have announced their
participation in the symposium which will be held in the building
of human studies ("Humanisthuset" in Swedish) at the University
Campus close to Petrus Laestadius väg (street name). Here a
registration desk will be open from 4 to 8 pm on Sunday 2 August
and also from 8 am to 4 pm on Monday 3 August. The terminal of
the airbus from the airport is on the University Campus.

The only slight problem concerns the Residence Hall which will
be moved to the city ( Järnvägsal lén 22) close to the railway
station this summer. Bus transportation will be available to and
from the "Humanisthuset" for those not keen on a 20 minute walk.
The Residence Hall where most of you will stay will be found
three blocks away from the airbus stop at "Vasaplan" in the city.

To judge from the abstracts submitted, the symposium will
cover a variety of aspects of the biology of Trichoptera. Thus,
in a pleasant way, everyone will have the opportunity to broaden
his or her knowledge of these insects. To most of us I think this
is the main point of these symposia.

My welcome and best regards
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